[image: image1.png]


  Issue #13

NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE  


                       PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

January 20, 2005

A DIFFICULT NEGOTIATION IN SIGHT

The negotiation for the collective agreement renewal is finally set in motion. Meetings will start next week.

It is obvious it will be a difficult one. It is evidenced by the fact that the Employers felt the need to issue a newsletter on the negotiation that they are planning to publish on a regular basis and distribute to each employee within the health and social services network.

This newsletter will try to convince you that it will be more beneficial for you if some rights that you currently have in the collective agreement are removed. Let’s acknowledge all the same that if they say the truth and nothing but the truth, they have quite a challenge!

This newsletter from the Employer is called ‘Le Porte-Parole’ (spokesperson or goodwill ambassador in English). If we add <Patronal> to the French title, the abbreviation becomes PPP – same abbreviation as Public Private Partnership. Would that be a premonition?

NEGOTIATION DECENTRALIZATION

OF 26 ISSUES PROVIDED BY LAW 30

Let’s remember that Law 30 enacted with a gag order by the Liberal Government provides that 26 issues in the collective agreements of the health and social affairs network must, in future, be negotiated at the local level (in each institution). The restrictions of these 26 issues is however not easy to illustrate, the collective agreement being an entire component. We were not able to agree with the Employer on the restrictions. We are currently studying the means to take in order for the rightfulness of our positions to be acknowledged.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

You must photocopy and circulate this document ….
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